
YEAR 1 - 2025 

 
 

Dear Year 1 Parents 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome your child to Year 1 for 2025. 
 

In preparation for the new school year, we are sending you this list of school supplies that 

we would like you to purchase, ready for the commencement of the new school year. Please 

ensure all items are labelled with their name, including all glue sticks, textas, erasers and 

markers. 
 

 

Please label all items with your child’s name 

• 1 library bag 

• 1 paint smock  

• school hat 

• raincoat in their school bag 

lunch box  

• drink bottle 

• headphones (to use with iPad and 

computers) Put in a zip lock bag 

with your child’s name on it. 

 

• 1 boxes of tissues  

• 1 pack of wet wipes 

• 7 Bostik glue sticks – non-toxic 

• 2 erasers 

• 1 packet of textas – nontoxic 

• Six pack of whiteboard markers 

 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your support with these items. We look forward to working with 

you throughout 2025.   
 

Best wishes to you and your family for peace and joy at Christmas and throughout the New 

Year. We hope you have a safe and happy holiday! 
 

 

Kind regards 

Year 1 Teachers 


